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NUCLEAR OPERATING CORPORATION

Vice Pvtgam “ngineenng
September 20, 1995

ET 95-0102

U. 8. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk

Mail Station P1-137

Washington, D. C. 20585

Reference: Letter WM 95-0129 dated August 30, 1995, from N. S.
Carns, WCNOC, to NRC

Subject : Docket 50-482: Corrections to Inservice Inspection
Program for the Second Ten Year Interval

Gentlemen:

Enclosed are corrected pages for the second ten year interval Inservice
Inspection program that was provided by the Reference. Pages D-153 to D-167,
D-169 to D-170, and D-179 to D-184 have been corrected tc eliminate welds
which are not required to be examined per ASME Section XI, 1589 Edition.

If you have any questions concerning this submittal, please contact me at
(316) 364-8831, extension 4553, or Mr. Richard D. Flannigan at extension 4500,

Ve truly yours
iet
"/ 4;7
Tt C.ov2ed,

/
Robert C. Hagan#

RCH/jca

Enclosure

¢ec: L. J. Callan (NRC), w/o
D. F. Kirsch (NRC), w/o
J. F. Ringwald (NRC), w/o
J. C. Stone (NRC), w/e
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